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To commemorate World Environment Day, the Eco-Club and SAP volunteers organized the seminar 

#Beat Plastic Pollution on May 29th, 2023, in online mode. The seminar aimed to make students 

aware of the negative effects of plastic hazards and familiarize them with various disposal methods 

that can help them manage waste and save the surrounding environment from the burden of plastic. 

This seminar strongly urged students to adopt a more positive perspective on recycling, which will 

lead to a more active recycling approach. Dr. Sunaina Zutshi, the Eco-Club coordinator of Shyam Lal 

College, also gave a talk on plastic pollution. The lecture concluded with a discussion on personal-

level strategies to avoid it. A total of 60 students participated in this seminar. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


